STATEMENT BY BENIN AFTER THE ADOPTION OF THE CPD RESOLUTION ON
FERTILITY, REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH AND DEVELOPMENT

My delegation has joined painfully the consensus on the draft resolution entitled
“fertility, reproductive health and development”.
We would like to put on record the following:

The Government of Benin does not recognize the concepts of reproductlve rights,
comprehensive education on human sexuality.

We would like therefore to express our reservation on the use of those concepts.

Let me finally congratulate you and other members of the bureau for job.



